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From: Caroline Murphy
Sent: 28 August 2009 16:24
To: Josephine Kennedy
Subject: FW: Re. Notice issued under Article 16(3)(i) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations
2004.

From: Michael Rooney [mailto:mrooney@westmeathcoco.ie]
Sent: 28 August 2009 16:18
To: Caroline Murphy ‘
~ Cc: PJ Carey; Hugh O'Reilly
Subject: RE: Re. Notice issued under Article 16(3)(i) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations

2004.
6 Caroline,
As per our discussion, 1 list the figures as follows: : 0&‘
)
Capacity of landfill: 600,000 Tonnes. N \\o@
S8 ‘

570,000 Tonnes has been placed to date. oS
157,000 Tonnes was placed prior to Authorisation circa. Mg{g 680
413,000 Tonnes has been placed since then. OQQ\@P‘

> ¥ ‘\
Remaining capacity at landfill is 30,000 Tonnes. .(\ogffio\$

<<O\\ \\&\
Regards, N
Michael. &°
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From: Caroline Murphy [mailto:C.Murphy@epa.ie]

Sent: 27 August 2009 17:51

To: Michael Rooney

Subject: Re. Notice issued under Article 16(3)(i) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004.

@mportance: High
Dear Michael ,

As per earlier phone conversation | am contacting you in relation to the Notice sent to Westmeath County
Council by Ewa Babiarczyk on the 27th July 2009, regarding Ballydonagh Landfill Licence Reg. No. W0028 ,
under Article 16(3)(i) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 2004.

Mr. P.J. Carey submitted details in relation to phase 3 only; however, If possible could you forward the total
guantity of waste to be placed at the landfill (over authorised life of the facility) i.e. the total space
between the formation levels of a landfill to the final profile expressed in cubic metres.

In other words, it is the total space that has been filled with waste from the start of an authorisation by a waste
licence untit now plus the space that remains to be filled with waste to the end of the landfill operation.

If possible | need this information by the end of the day, please contact me should you require any more
information.

Regards,
Caroline
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